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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: Help us gather critical evidence; Join us at Pharmacy Show 2024; Watch our Funding & Reimbursement Short; MHRA notice for Keppra 500mg film-coated tablets.
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			We are asking pharmacy owners to please participate in the upcoming Pharmacy Advice Audit if they can. Over the course of a single day between 3rd and 16th June, you can help us measure the unfunded care provided by pharmacy owners and their teams across the country.

By recording information about patients seeking informal advice from your pharmacy, you can support our case for increased funding and capture work not covered by Pharmacy First. The data collected will be used in funding negotiations and our lobbying efforts with MPs, Ministers, and the national media. The more pharmacies that participate, the more robust this evidence will be.

The audit has been designed to be as straightforward for pharmacy teams as it can be, and full instructions will be made available shortly.







		Learn more about the audit 




		




			In case you missed it: Handling prescriptions with supplementary product information
Our Dispensing and Supply Team has launched a new series designed to assist pharmacy owners and their teams in developing good practices, maximising income, and reducing instances of financial loss or delayed payments.

The first video in the series focuses on how to handle prescriptions with supplementary product information, providing practical advice and examples. 

Watch our Supplementary product information video
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			Community Pharmacy England will be at the Pharmacy Show which is set to take place from October 15th to 16th October 2024 in Birmingham. The Pharmacy Show champions the sector and invites all pharmacy professionals to come together for two days of education and networking opportunities.  

Members of our team will be running an exhibition stand throughout the event, ready to discuss important issues with pharmacy owners, team members, and others from across the sector. We’ll share more details in the coming months, but for now you can register your interest via the link below.

Register your interest







		




			MHRA Class 4 Medicines Notification: Keppra 500mg film-coated tablets 
Doncaster Pharma Limited has informed the Medicines and Health products Regulatory Agency (MHRA) about an error with the Braille printing on parallel imported packs. Some packs repackaged by BModesto B.V. have the wrong Braille message on the Keppra 500mg film-coated tablets, stating the strength as 1000mg.
Learn more 
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